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Comments: Cutting down trees, creating a new, larger sewer system, using more water, and driving up traffic to

the lake is not environmentally sound. Continue to make upgrades but consider the expansion and its effects on

the beautiful land and wildlife in the flathead and swan region. Consider downsizing the plans for this project

because it is simply too big for it to be a good thing. National Forest service, I urge you do conduct an

assessment on how these newer buildings/this recreation plan will affect this ecosystem. 

Thank you 


